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Bunny Hop 5k and Family Fun Run 
Let's hop to it! Our Virtual Bunny Hop 5k and Family Fun Run is going on from 
April 2nd-12th! This fun run is a great way to get rid of spring fever and get 
active. 

Earth Day Initiative
Earth Day is an annual event celebrated around the world on April 22. It was �rst 
celebrated in 1970 and now includes events in more than 193 countries. On this 
day the goal is to support environmental protection and bring awareness to 
these topics. To show our support we are hosting a mini Earth Day week from 
April 19th-23rd! Each day we will have a topic to help inform our families about 
proper disposal of trash and recycling, ways we can go-green, provide to-go 
information, and much more! Be on the lookout as we share these important 
Earth Day topics specially catered to our Langley families!

Let’s Celebrate Spring! 
Spring is known as a time to renew and refresh! After being stuck indoors, it’s a 
great time to get outside and enjoy the beautiful blooms popping up. There are 
lots of ways you can embrace this season while practice safe distancing. 

• We’re sure you heard of spring cleaning! It’s a great time to �nish organizing 
and personalizing your space. 

• Now is the time to start planting and getting your seeds sprouting. 

• Pick up a hobby or brush up on your camera skills. There’s lots of beautiful 
blooms to see! 

• Thinking of blooms, this is a great time of year to visit botanical gardens, 
travel to see cherry blossom trees, or visit a plant nursery. 

Don’t forget to check for restrictions while you are planning your visit. How will 
you be welcoming spring? We’d love to hear your suggestions.

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

April is a special month for our HMC 

families as we celebrate the Month of 

the Military Child. It is a time to honor 

the sacri�ces made by military families 

worldwide and especially the 

dependent children of military 

members serving at home and overseas. Since 9/11, over 2 

million children have had a parent deployed overseas, and 

come have had a parent deployed multiple times. Military 

youth of today promise to be some of the most active and 

involved populations in our nation’s history. It is only �tting 

that we take time to celebrate them in a special way. Thank you 

to our military families with children who continue to teach 

and inspire our future leaders.  

Best,

John Ehle

President

Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

Proudly Supporting
The Month of

the Military Child 
First Socially Distanced Egg Hunt Success!
Thank you to all our families who sent in their RSVPs 4 our 1st Socially Distanced 
Egg Hunt. We had so much fun "egging" your homes. We hope your Langley 
Littles enjoyed the special surprise just for them!


